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From:

Subject: C15-2017-0038, 9101 Sautelle Lane
Date: Saturday, July 01, 2017 6:44:56 PM

Mark and LuAnn Glowacz
6201 Tanak Cove
(512) 789-1058

As affected owners regarding Case C15-2017-0038, we are in favor of the
 variance.

The owners of 9101 Sautelle Lane have always maintained a beautifully
 landscaped property, and as someone who drives past their home at least
 a couple of times per day, I see no reason the family cannot enjoy their
 tastefully built studio and gazebo.

Thank you,

-- 
Mark Glowacz
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